
        August 29, 2016 
 
To the parents of my new internship students, 
 
 Welcome to The Learning Choice Academy! My name is Joe Medina. This is my 
third year here at The Learning Choice (TLC). I previously worked for National School 
District and Sweetwater Union High School District. I am very pleased to be your son or 
daughter internship teacher for the 2016-17 school year.  
 
 I am from Yuma, Arizona. I was born in Yuma, but I have been living in San 
Diego since I was three years old. After high school I joined the United States Marine 
Corps. I served in the Marines for 6 years before I attended San Diego State University 
(SDSU). At SDSU, I graduated with a BA in Liberal Studies. After that, I began working 
for Sweetwater Union High School District as a substitute teacher and softball coach. 
Once I received my teaching credential from National University, I began working for 
National School District. Since I have worked with mainly middle school and high school 
students, I decided to leave National School District and apply to work here at TLC. 
 
 In my spare time I enjoy going to Padres and Chargers games. I also enjoy 
attending comedy shows anywhere in San Diego. I love playing softball or baseball and 
watching any movies that have to do with military or sports related. I also enjoy reading 
anything written by Gary Soto. 
 
 I am very excited to be here at TLC. I look forward in teaching the internship 
course. My goal is to guide my students into making the right decision in education and 
employment right after high school. If there is anything I can do to further assist you in 
the education of your son or daughter, please feel free to contact me anytime. I look 
forward to a wonderful school year. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 

 
 
        
         Joe Medina 
       joe.medina@learningchoice.org 
            619-656-4220 ext164 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


